
INVITATION TO PREQUALIFY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the South Davis Sewer District is accepting Statements of 

Qualifications from General Contractors and Electrical Contractors for the construction of the 

South Davis Sewer District North Plant Upgrade. It is mandatory that the potential bidders 

submit a complete and fully executed Qualification Statement. Bids will not be accepted from 

contractors that have not complied with these requirements and been selected by South Davis 

Sewer District through this prequalification process.  

 

Interested parties may obtain a copy of the Contractor Prequalification packet and any 

addenda by going to the South Davis Sewer District’s website (https://www.sdsd.us/Engineering-

Info) or by calling the South Davis Sewer District’s office at 801-295-3469 between 8:00 a.m. and 

4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Questions can be directed to Brad Rasmussen at AQUA 

Engineering:  

 

Office: 801-299-1327 

Cell:  801-450-2150 

Email:  brad.rasmussen@aquaeng.com 

 

Completed and fully executed Qualification Statements along with all materials requested in the 

Contractor Prequalification packet shall be delivered to the South Davis Sewer District no later 

than 2:00 p.m. local Mountain Time on February 8, 2024, as follows:  

 

Attention: Lanese Hendrickson 

 

FedEx, UPS, or personally delivered to:  1800 West 1200 North 

West Bountiful, UT 84087 

 

U.S Postal Service Address to:   PO Box 140111 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0111 

 

E-mail or facsimile copies will not be accepted. The applicant is solely responsible for the timely 

delivery of the application. The applicant is also responsible for ensuring receipt of and 

examining any addenda prior to submittal.  

 

Being named as prequalified is not a guarantee of award of any work. The South Davis Sewer 

District reserves the right to modify or cancel the prequalification application process or to reject 

any and all responses and applications, or parts thereof, and to waive any technicalities or minor 

informalities if it determines in its sole discretion, that such cancellation or rejection is in the 

public’s best interest.  

 

SOUTH DAVIS SEWER DISTRICT 

Matthew Myers, P.E. 

General Manager 

https://www.sdsd.us/Engineering-Info
https://www.sdsd.us/Engineering-Info

